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Dear Mr. Speaker and Mr. President:

The Louisiana State Law Institute respectfully submits its interim report to the
legislature relative to the Uniform Collaborative Law Act.

Sincerely,

Guy Hoidridge
Director

cc: Representative Jean-Paul Coussan
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INTERIM REPORT TO THE LEGISLATURE 

IN RESPONSE TO HCR NO. 42 OF THE 2022 REGULAR SESSION 

 

 

 House Concurrent Resolution No. 42 of the 2022 Regular Session authorizes and directs 

the Louisiana State Law Institute to study and make recommendations for the adoption of the 

Uniform Collaborative Law Act. In response to this request, the Law Institute assigned the project 

to its Marriage-Persons Committee, which operates under the direction of Professor Andrea B. 

Carroll as Reporter and is comprised of judges, lawyers, and law professors with expertise in this 

area of the law. 

 

 The Marriage-Persons Committee has reviewed materials explaining the collaborative 

divorce process and its benefits and found that twenty-three states have adopted this tool to reduce 

conflict and save litigants money. Use of the procedure cannot be ordered over the objection of a 

party, so the Committee has begun to make adjustments to the Uniform Act to best fit Louisiana 

law with particular focus on community property, domestic abuse, and discovery. 

 

 The Committee anticipates that a final report and recommendations for revisions to the law 

will be submitted to the Legislature for introduction during the 2024 Regular Session, after the 

Committee’s proposals have been reviewed and approved by the Law Institute’s Council. 


